
Meeting Minutes 
August 28, 2017 

 
The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in their regular monthly 
workshop session on Monday, August 28, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall. 
 
Mayor Lowe called the workshop to order.  He introduced David Conrad, David Ezell, and the 7/8 year-
old Sweetwater Allstar team, who placed 2nd in the State Dixie Youth tournament and went to the Dixie 
Youth World Series, bringing home the sportsmanship trophy which would be displayed at City Hall.  
They thanked Parks Director Tim Crawford and his staff as well as the city for financial support, use and 
maintenance of the fields, and hosting the state tournament this year.  Each player received their 
trophies and had a photo with the Mayor and Board of Commissioners.  Commissioner West requested 
the board give the team a standing ovation. 
 
Mayor Lowe moved into the workshop discussion.  The board voiced no objection to authorizing the 
Mayor to discuss the property behind Hunt Commons with the trust who owns it.  He would bring a 
proposal back to the board.   
 
City Recorder Jessica Morgan shared the numerous letters, emails, and messages received from guests 
that attended the Eclipse event.  Not one complaint had been received.  There were no accidents or 
emergencies at the festival.  The Recorder thanked all departments for the planning and execution and 
called the Eclipse an amazing experience.  A more detailed financial review would be presented at a 
later time. 
 
Commissioner Stockton reminded the board of the joint Utility Board meeting on September 14, 2017 at 
6 pm at Springbrook Country Club.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 
This the 28th day of August, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


